UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting September 21, 1981 Conference Room 4:00 p.m.

MINUTES

Present: Browde, Desiderio, DuMars, J. Ellis, W. Ellis,

Fink, Flickinger, Goldberg, Gonzales, Hart, Hermann, Johnson, Kovnat, MacPherson, Martinez, Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Occhialino, Parnall, Romero, Schwartz, Simson, Stelzner, Weihofen, Winograd; Student LeRoy Duarte, Tim Garcia,

Dave Martinez; Camp

The meeting was called to order by Dean Desiderio; minutes of the meeting of August 24, 1981, were approved.

The Dean expressed his gratitude for the faculty's worthwhile efforts at the recent retreat in Taos. A committee, composed of faculty members and students (J. Ellis, Chairman, Kovnat, DuMars, Gonzales, Parnall, Martinez and Dabney), has been appointed to handle probation and suspension matters discussed at the retreat.

Professor Scales was awarded membership in Order of the Coif, and the following graduates will be offered membership:

> David Bell Kay Carter Celia Castillo Kevin Gover Judy Kelley

Barbara Koenig Debra Romero Jonathan Rothschild Rebecca Tarazoff Kate Watson

An effort will be made by the Dean to determine the number of additional graduates who are eligible for membership in Order of the Coif.

The Dean introduced LeRoy Duarte and Tim Garcia as the new second and first year student representatives to faculty meetings. He also announced that Elouise Chicharello will be on the Admissions Committee and that Terry Kamm will be the third year representative.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp

Sec'y